
TOWN OF LINCOLN PUBLIC NOTICE
MEETING OF THE LINCOLN PLANNING COMMISSION

THURSDAY, MARCH 3, 2022, AT 7:05 P.M.
The Lincoln Planning Commission will hold a continuation of a Preliminary 

Plan Hearing for Application #21-098 for a 5-lot subdivision as proposed by V. 
Gebo, L. Gebo, K. Hallock and P. Hallock for Parcel #03-04-01-27.100, located 
at 2669 Downingsville Road Lincoln, VT 05443

Said hearing will be held Thursday, March 3, 2022, beginning at 7:05 p.m., 
to review applicant testimony and evidence by interested parties wishing to be 
heard on this matter.

The hearing will be a hybrid meeting- held in person at the Lincoln Town Office 
and hosted virtually on Zoom. For questions, to view the application, or for the 
link to the hearing please contact Ann at (802) 453-2980 or at zoningadmin@
lincolnvermont.org.


